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From: WaterAmountDue <WaterAmountDue@Phila.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 11:51 AM
To: 
Subject: Re: 314-22 NORTH 12TH STREET, #606 - Water & Sewer Request

Good Morning, 
 
Thank you for contacting WaterAmountDue. 
 
The property at 314-22 N 12th St is a Condo with a common 
meter; not billed per unit. 
 
Thank you and have a great day. 


